
 

March 4, 2019  

 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

Re: EB-2018-0087 Chapleau PUC  2019 Cost of Service Rates 
 Request for extension to file interrogatories – addition of consultant to contact list. 

 
  
Procedural Order No.1 in the above noted proceeding sets out March 4, 2018 for the filing of intervenor 
interrogatories.  Also in accordance with that Order Board staff filed its interrogatories on February 28th.  
Staff has put forward 100 interrogatories.  We are reviewing those questions so as to try and reduce 
duplication and the burden of response by this Utility.   
 
Also due to our error we omitted the contact for one of VECC’s consultants.  We would ask that the 
Board and Chapleau PUC add to their distribution list the following: 

Bill Harper 
107 Baker Ave 

Richmond Hill, Ontario 
L4C 1X5 

bharper.consultant@bell.net 
 
Due to these factors we are seeking a short extension to filing interrogatories.  We expect to be able to 
file our questions by (or before) end of day March 6, 2019.  VECC is not seeking any change in the 
procedural order as we are able to accommodate within the current schedule a similar delay in the 
response to our questions.    
 
Yours truly, 
Mark Garner 
 
Consultant for VECC/PIAC 
 
Alan Morin 
amorin.puc@chapleau.ca 
Michael Buonaguro, MRB Law 
mrb@mrb-law.com  
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